
 
  

 
 

Upcoming road closures                                                               4 November 2022 

 
A11 Spooner Row to Tuttles Interchange reconstruction scheme – Northbound 
road closures 
 
I’m writing to let you know that we’re planning to close the A11 road northbound 
between Attleborough and Tuttles, overnight on the evenings of 11,12 and 13 
November 2022 inclusive. 
 
The road closures will take place between 8pm and 6am to allow us to complete 
essential drainage work. 
 
Doing this work overnight when traffic is lighter means that our teams can work in the 
safest way possible and avoids disruption to this stretch of the A11 during the day. 
We’ll do our best to complete the work as quickly as possible, however all dates are 
subject to change due to operational requirements.  
  
This activity at times may be noisy, and we’d like to apologise in advance for any 
disturbance caused. We’ll instruct our teams to do their best to keep any disruption 
down to a minimum.   
 

During this time, traffic wishing to travel northbound on the A11 will be diverted along 

the A1066 at Thetford, before travelling eastbound on the A140, and then 

northbound towards the A47. At the A47 junction join the A47 westbound to 

Thickthorn interchange. You can find a map of the diversion route at the end of this 

letter.  

All dates are subject to change due to weather or operational requirements. 

Keeping the community updated 

We’ve sent a letter discussing the above to every home within a 500m of the 

scheme, so we can ensure that the local communities who will be impacted by our 

activity have been informed. We’ve also provided them with a 24/7 telephone number 

and email address for the project, so they can get in contact if required.  

Get in touch 
We look forward to updating you on our progress in the near future. If you require  
further information, then please feel free to contact us by calling the 24/7 National 
Highways Customer Contact Centre on 0300 123 5000, email 
ConcreteRoadsEastA11@nationalhighways.co.uk or visit our website at 
www.nationalhighways.co.uk/A11concrete. 
 
Road users can also keep up to date on road closures by visiting our Traffic England  
 
website at www.trafficengland.com or by following our Twitter feed: 
@HighwaysEAST.   
 
Yours sincerely 
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Andy Dyer 
Project Manager            
 
  



 
 
 
 
 
 


